
UCD: Notices for Sunday 20th October 2024   
 
Welcome meeting 
 
If you are new to the church and want to find out more, our annual Welcome Meeting is on 
Sunday October 27th from 3.00-4.30pm in the Coffee Shop. 
 
We have given out personal invitations to those of whom we are aware, but if you are new 
and want to know more, you would be very welcome. 
 
Christmas shoeboxes 
 
Leaflets with more details are available in both foyers. If you do not want to fill a shoebox but 
have suitable items to donate, these can be left in the box in the South Street foyer. 
 
Photo Board  
 
Have you given Susy a photo for the photoboard, which she is updating?  If you do not have 
a photo on the board or it is very out of date please email or give Susy Rogers a photo. 
 
Thank you! 
 
All Saints Day Evening Service 
 
Next Sunday 27th October there will be an evening service at 6.30pm and the preacher 
will be Rev Ruth Lownsbrough. 
 
 


